From: Rose, Carol

Sent: . June 25, 2003 4:30 PM

To: Bériault, Josée

Cc: Weyx, Richard; Nadeau, Richard; Hood, Bruce
Subject: FW: URGENT - Whites Point Referral Letter to Panel
Importance: High ‘

Josée, pls. note urgency. I've checked the mects and it is with Stephanie Tan.
Thanks.

Carol

From: Hood, Bruce

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2003 4:17 PM

TJo: Wex, Richard; Nadeau, Richard

Subject: URGENT - Whites Paint Referral Letter to Panel

It is urgent that the letter from Minister Thibault to Minister Anderson referring the Whites Point
Quarry and Marine Terminal to a Panel Review be signed and sent to Minister Anderson due to the

following:

It is a distinct possibility that thé province of Nova Scotia will be announcing an election beforg or on
June 30 and will send out a media release preceding this, indicating that the Whites Point Project,
which is very contentious, has been referred to a Panel Review.

Bruce Hood

613-991-0328 | facsimile / télécopieur 613-993-7493

hoodbi@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
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